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NARROGIN AND WICKEPIN BUSHFIRE — WESTERN POWER NOTIFICATION 
73. Hon STEVE MARTIN to the Minister for Commerce: 
I again refer to questions without notice 13, 254, 748, 763 and 1044 asked in 2022 regarding the investigation into 
the Narrogin–Wickepin bushfire that occurred on 6 February 2022. 
(1) Has the investigation been completed; and — 

(a) if yes, when was it completed; and 
(b) if not, when is completion expected? 

(2) If yes to (1), has the minister been made aware of the findings? 
(3) If yes to (1), will the minister please table the findings of the investigation? 

Hon SUE ELLERY replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. 
(1) (a)–(b) No. The investigation is complex. However, I am advised it is well progressed. 
(2)–(3) Not applicable. 
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